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11th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Reception and Year 1 Parents’ Phonics Workshop – Thursday, 24th October 6pm-7pm  
 
A Phonics Workshop will be held for Reception and year 1 parents from 6pm to 7pm on 
Thursday, 24th October, during which we will explain how we teach phonics in school and 
what you can do to support your child at home. 
 
Year 1 parents are also invited to come in to watch/take part in a phonics lesson on Friday, 
25th October from 8.50am to 9.10am. 
 
Please could you complete the slip below and return it to the office by Monday, 21st October 
so we have an idea of numbers. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Reception and Year 1 Parents’ Phonics Workshop – Thursday, 24th October 6pm-7pm  
 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………….  Class:………….. 
 
I am able / unable to attend the Phonics Workshop on Thursday, 24th 6pm-7pm (Please circle) 

 
 
I am able / unable to attend the Phonics lesson on Friday, 25th (Y1 only). (Please circle) 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………. 
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